Rhode Island Continuum of Care
Reallocation Policy

In 2012 HUD allowed Continuums of Care to reallocate funds from renewal projects to provide
funding for new projects. A project’s funds might be reallocated for a number of reasons:
e The project has alternate funds to pay for activities and the sub-recipient is tequesting a
lower budget amount in the application.
e The project no longer meets the needs of Rhode Island’s homeless.
® 'The sub-recipient is no longer able to administer the project and a new sub-recipient
cannot be identified.
e Muldple vears of recaptures show the project to be over resourced.
o 'The sub-recipient does not meet the minimum thresholds of project eligibility and /ot
project quality.
e The project is underperforming in meeting outcome goals.
The project has monitoring finds that have not been resolved.

The Sub-Recipient Approval and Evaluation Committee will review the applications of each
project and determine if a reallocation is recommended. If this decision is made, the agency will
be informed within 3 days of the committee’s decision. Within three days from receiving the
decision, the agency may request in writing a meeting to appeal the decision. The letter should
be sent to:

Laura Archambault
Supportive Services Manager
Rhode Island Housing
44 Washington Street

rovidence, RT 02903

Or: larchambault@rhodeislandhousing.org
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